
From: Operation Resilience operation.resilience@hants.gov.uk
Subject: Operation Resilience – W1031 - West Street, Hambledon - Drainage Cleansing Works

Date: 22 March 2021 at 06:31
To: Huxstep, Cllr R Roger.Huxstep@hants.gov.uk

Dear Councillor Huxstep,
 

As part of Operation Resilience, Hampshire County Council’s programme to
make Hampshire’s roads more resilient to the effects of extreme weather and
heavy traffic, we will be undertaking drainage cleansing works on West Street,
Hambledon at the junction with Cams Hill.
 
The works are programmed to start today, Monday 22nd March, and will last for
up to 5 days with the road remaining open to traffic at all times.
 
Whilst there is an allowance within the time periods shown above for delays,
there may be times when we have to postpone works at very short notice; based
on the latest weather forecasts, this can occur just prior to works commencing.
 
Due to the current COVID-19 situation, works will be carried out ensuring safe
working practices, and social distancing between site operatives and members
of the public are maintained at all times. The appropriate traffic management will
be in place to prevent any interaction.
  
Should you have any questions or require further information please do not
hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind regards,

Richard
 
Richard Peach
Programme Manager – Planned Maintenance

Hampshire Highways

Web: www.hants.gov.uk/roads
@Hantshighways
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